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Crooked River Ranch Community Meeting
February 6, 2019

Thank you for participating in tonight’s meeting to discuss potential 
changes to U.S. 97 at Lower Bridge Way. Your feedback will be considered 
by ODOT and the project management team in finalizing the recommended 
refinement plan. The final recommended plan will be reviewed by the 
Deschutes County Planning Commission and the Oregon Transportation 
Committee (OTC). 

www.TerrebonneRefinementPlan.com
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Following tonight’s presentation, do you have any remaining 
questions or comments about how the Couplet alternative 
will function?
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Name:

Address:

Email: 

Phone: 

Contact Information
Please provide your contact information in case we would like to get 
in touch with you.
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Is there anything else the team should consider to make the 
Couplet alternative successful?
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